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Welcome 

Welcome to the Bransgore School Association Autumn Newsletter.  

All of us in the BSA hope you had a fantastic Summer and we look forward to all the exciting things 

coming up this term so please do get involved! 

Last Term 

Our Year 6 Leavers had an incredibly busy term which included parties, shows, leavers hoodies, 

leavers’ books and helping out at the End of Term Summer Fayre. We wish them all well for the 

future.  

Our Bingo evening raised an incredible £185. Thank you to everyone who supported this event. See 

you again next time! 

We raised £178 through the Waitrose Green Token scheme which is fantastic, thank you! 

Our Father’s Day coaster cards were a massive hit this year raising a brilliant £180.70  

Our commission on the school photos raised £723. Thank you for your support. 

Our Summer Fayre raised an amazing £1234.12 and I’m sure you’ll agree it was a great afternoon! 

And we made £114 on this year’s tea towels. 

This is a total of £2614.82 over the term which is a great achievement, thank you! 

This Term 

September 28th is our first cake sale. With thanks to Neptune and Pluto for providing the cakes this 

time. Please remember to label your cake tins.  

October 12th (TBC) is QUIZ night. More details will follow soon.  

October 15th is when all orders for designed Christmas cards will need to be returned. A sample card 

will be coming home shortly.  

October 19th is our second cake sale of the term with thanks to Saturn. 

October 19th is our all school disco. This is a great event that the children thoroughly enjoy. Tickets 

are £4 per child and go on sale on Monday 15th October from the school office. 



November 2nd is our amazing fireworks display at The Three Tuns Inn. This is a spectacular event 

which is great fun. More details will follow nearer the time. 

November 30th is Jupiter’s turn to provide cakes for the cake sale.  

November 26th – 30th we will be collecting items for the Christmas fayre. For every item bought in 

(toys, bottles, sweets etc) your child will receive a house point. 

December 7th is our ALL SCHOOL cake sale in preparation for the Christmas fayre! 

December 7th is a FESTIVE MUFTI DAY! Come dressed in your finest Christmas outfit. 

December 7th finishes off with our Christmas fayre. Where you will find games, stalls, crafts, 

tombola’s and a visit from Father Christmas.  

Next Term 

Keep a look out for information of for our BINGO night that will be held sometime in January (date 

TBC)  

Fundraising 

All the money raised by the BSA goes directly back into the school to benefit our children.  

The current project we are working towards is improving the playgrounds with new play equipment 

and new surfaces to make it a safer environment.  

If you would like any more information about this please contact the BSA. 

Important News 

The BSA Annual General Meeting (AGM) is on January 9th 2019. Please come along and support us. 

Our BSA members are just like you! We are made up just a few school Mums, and a Dad, who would 

really appreciate the help and support from other parents. We look forward to seeing you there! 

How to find us 

Facebook : Bransgore School Association-BSA 

Email : bsacommittee@outlook.com 

Chair Person : Suzanne Darlington 

Treasurer : Rachel Sands 

Secretary : Emily Collier 


